
 
 
 

 

CAMARILLO AIRPORT AUTHORITY & 
 

OXNARD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

MAY 14, 2020 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, 
the Camarillo Airport Authority and Oxnard Airport Authority  

meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 14, 2020 
has been canceled. 

 
 
 

Dated this 17th day of April, 2020. 
 
 
 

 
 
KIP TURNER, C.M.  
Administrative Secretary 

 


